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Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL]Public comment
Date: Friday, April 1, 2022 at 11:06:48 AM Mountain Daylight Time
From: PlanningCommission
To: Daniel Bursuck, Koren Manning

 

From: Christopher J Eastoe <eastoe@email.arizona.edu>
Sent: Friday, April 1, 2022 10:06:30 AM (UTC-07:00) Arizona
To: PlanningCommission <PlanningCommission@tucsonaz.gov>
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Public comment

RE:  UDC Amendments-Underground Transmission Line Relief C8-22-04, Special Exceptions,, Weds.
April 6

From  Chris Eastoe, 1240 E Seneca St, 85719

Comment:  As a resident of a historic neighborhood that has been threatened with construction of large
transmission lines, I strongly urge the Tucson City Council to reject any changes to current policy.  The
lines can and must be constructed underground.
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Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL]UDC Amendments-Underground Transmission Line Relief C8-22-04, Special
ExcepIons

Date: Friday, April 1, 2022 at 10:55:23 AM Mountain Daylight Time

From: PlanningCommission

To: Daniel Bursuck, Koren Manning

 

From: Joan Hall <joanchall@yahoo.com>
Sent: Friday, April 1, 2022 9:55:11 AM (UTC-07:00) Arizona
To: PlanningCommission <PlanningCommission@tucsonaz.gov>
Subject: [EXTERNAL]UDC Amendments-Underground Transmission Line Relief C8-22-04, Special Exceptions

Dear Planning Commissioners,

I oppose the changes to the UDC related to this case:

12-d. High-voltage transmission lines compromise the views.  

12-h. Overhead transmission lines may be appropriate for military facilities but are not necessary for
hospitals, research facilities, etc. 

12-i. Approval of this proposal would eliminate the special exception for gateway and scenic routes. 

12-k. There should always be full public review without prejudice of any proposed exception.

Thank you,

Joan Hall

1441 E Edison St

Tucson AZ 85719
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Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL]TEP changes to UDC

Date: Friday, April 1, 2022 at 9:24:35 AM Mountain Daylight Time

From: PlanningCommission

To: Daniel Bursuck, Koren Manning

 

From: Nancy Martin <nskreko@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, April 1, 2022 8:24:07 AM (UTC-07:00) Arizona
To: PlanningCommission <PlanningCommission@tucsonaz.gov>
Subject: [EXTERNAL]TEP changes to UDC

Do not allow these changes.  It is just another backdoor route for TEP to avoid ungergrounding.  Failure to
underground lowers property values in stable middle class inner city neighborhoods, resulVng in an uncompensated
taking from homeowners.  Failure to underground endangers the health and lives of our children.
Thank you, Nancy MarVn  902 E. Hampton  85719


